
Yüksel İnşaat to execute its first project in Oman

Having signed several significant contracts in the Gulf countries to date, Yüksel İnşaat is
expanding its area of operation with a new project it has undertaken in the region. The
company will construct a 34km-long 2x2 lane motorway in Oman.  

Yüksel İnşaat is commencing its new project in Oman, which has become an important market
of the construction sector due to a recent boost in infrastructure investments. Tendered out by
the Omani Ministry of Transportation and Communication on 21 October 2014, the construction
of the Phase II of Ibri Yanqul Dualized Road will be carried out by a consortium formed by
Yüksel İnşaat and Abu Hatim, an Omani company. The mobilization work within the project is
already underway. The project site is located 250 km from Omani capital Muscat.
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